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OFFICE OF ENERGY INFRASTRUCTURE SAFETY

Docket 2023-UPs EUP Guideline Development, Electrical: Undergrounding Plans (UPs)

December 18, 2024

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP

WORKSHOP CANCELLED: DECEMBER 20, 2024 1:00 - 3:00 PM

The Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (Energy Safety) has cancelled the public workshop
previously scheduled for December 20, 2024.

To receive information regarding this docket (#2023-UPs) directly, please use this link to sign up for
our service list: https://energysafety.ca.gov/events-and-meetings/how-to- participate-in-public-

events/.




